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ADDITIONAL STREET LIGHTING – CONSULTATION REPORT 
 

As part  of the request for C.I.L. funding for additional street lighting between Darwin Hall 
and Waitrose car park (or between the Inkwell P.H. car park and Colling Drive), the 
following have been consulted as to the acceptability of this lighting. 
 
RESIDENTS 
38 Colling Drive  
40 Colling Drive  
42 Colling Drive  
44 Colling Drive  
46 Colling Drive  
48 Colling Drive  
50 Colling Drive 
 
BUSINESS 
Inkwell P.H. 
 
PASSERS BY 
Mrs ‘A’ 
Mr & Mrs ‘B’ 
Mr ‘C’ 
Mr & Mrs ‘D’ 
Family ‘E’ 
Family ‘F’ 
Mrs ‘G’ 
Mr ‘H’ 
 
 
All of the above, except Mr ‘H’ were in favour of additional street lighting along the above 
stretch of footpath. Mr ‘H’ was a “don’t know”, as he doesn’t use the footpath in the dark. 
 
There were some concerns as to privacy and intrusiveness, but it was agreed by all that 
three lamp posts, no more than 10 feet (3 metres) high, L.E.D lights shining down onto the 
footpath would be acceptable. 


